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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Eucation

REGION XI

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID-2023-1061

To: Rebecca C. Sagot, CESO VI-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Eduard C. Amoguis, EdD-Chief Education Supervisor, CID
Ramel M. Pilo,Chief, Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Division Sports Officer
Public Schools District Supervisors
Concerned School Heads
Subject: PARTICIPATION TO BATANG PINOY 2023 NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP
Date: December 11, 2023
Herewith is the letter of the Provincial Government of Davao del Norte through the Provincial
Sports and Youth Development Office (PSYDO) on the Participation in Batang Pinoy 2023
National Championship on December 15-22, 2023 in Metro Manila.
2. In line with this, coaches listed below are advised to participate in the Batang Pinoy 2023
National Championship in Metro Manila on Official Time only.
NO. COACHES SCHOOL
1 Seli Joy Neri Moreno Dujali Elementary School
2 Ronald Ambrocio New Corella Central Elementary School
3 Beverly G. Villarino Sto.Tomas National High School
4 Ismael Ilagan Jr. Sto.Tomas National High School
S. Amil A. Cabatuan Davao del Norte Regional Sports Academy
3. Everyone is enjoined to continually support and recognize the value of equality and
diversity of all personnel while complying with the directives set by this office.
4. Be guided accordingly.
REYNALDO Bs RIDA, CESOV
Schools Division Superintende@
N-\-23
CID/ cet

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216-0188
Website:www.depeddavnor.ph|Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

December 2023
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DR. REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V reC 05 08
Schools Division Superintendent ‘\ e 5 <HA0
DepEd - Division of Davao del Norte Sigr .}
This Province \

Through: MR. CLEMENTE TIMBAL
Division Sports Officer

Dear Dr. Mellorida:

Mabuhay ug Madayaw!

In view of goal for sports development in the province, the Provincial Government of Davao del
Norte through the Provincial Sports and Youth Development Office (PSYDO) will once again be
sending its delegation to participate in the upcoming Batang Pinoy 2023 National
Championships which will be held on 17-22 December 2023 in Metro Manila.

In line with this, we would like to request that the following athletes be excused on official time
to participate in the aforementioned activity as part of our delegation, to wit:

e SELIJOY NERI MORENO - Dujali Elementary School

e RONALD AMBROCIO - New Corella Central Elementary School
e BEVERLY G. VILLARINO - Santo Tomas National High School

e ISMAEL ILAGAN, JR. - Santo Tomas National High School

The team is projected to leave on 15 December 2023 and is expected to return on 22 December
2023.

We look forward to your most positive response.
Thank you very much.
Very truly yours,

For and on behalf of the Governor:

JOSIE JEA

. RABANOZ, CE, MPA, EnP
Provincial ini

trator

Government Center, Mankilam pEofdavaodelngrte sov (I8 D106
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Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL SPORTS AND YOUTH
DEVELOPMENT OFFICE (PSYDO)

11 December 2023

DR. REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V Cig:
Schools Division Superintendent Y
DepEd — Division of Davao del Norte

This Province

Through: MR. CLEMENTE TIMBAL
Division Sports Officer
DepEd, Davao del Norte Division

Dear Dr. Mellorida:

The Provincial Government of Davao del Norte will once again be sending its delegation to participate in
the upcoming Batang Pinoy 2023 National Championships which will be held on December 17-22, 2023
in Metro Manila.

In line with this, we would like to request that AMIL A. CABATUAN, Coach of Davao del Norte Regional
Sports Academy, be excused on official time to participate in the aforementioned activity as part of our
delegation.

The team is projected to leave on December 15, 2023 and are expected to return on December 22, 2023.

We are looking forward to your most positive response.

Thank you very much.

OVANNI I. GULANES
ad, PSYDO

Davao del Norte Sports and fourism Davnorpsydoi@gmail.com




